

FEDERATION CAMEROUNAISE DE FOOTBALL CAMEROON FOOTBALL FEDERATION

Affilió à la FIFA en 1962 à la CAF en 1963 et à l'UNIFFAC en 1998

PRESS RELEASE N° (/ FECAFOOT/COMEX/2022

For several days, erroneous information has been circulating in the media, reporting a vacancy at the Presidency of the Cameroon Football Federation.

The members of the Executive Committee of FECAFOOT, meeting today, wish to clarify to the national and international public opinion that:

- The Executive Committee of the Cameroon Football Federation is responsible for informing the General Assembly of the vacancy in the post of President of FECAFOOT.
- President Samuel Eto'o Fils, elected at the head of the Executive Committee of FECAFOOT on December 11, 2021 is therefore by right President of the said Federation and exercises his functions to the great satisfaction of the Executive Committee, the General Assembly and the great family of Cameroonian Football.
- The 16 members of the Executive Committee meeting today give their total confidence to President Samuel Eto'o Fils in the implementation of projects that have radically changed the world of soccer in only 7 months.

From the above, we invite our institutional partners, our sponsors, the soccer family and our supporters to remain confident in the determination of the Executive Committee of Fecafoot headed by President Samuel Eto'o Sons, in its enterprise of professionalization and modernization of our king sport.

The challenges to be taken up are immense and the upcoming deadlines do not allow us to be distracted by the enemies of our common cause and the advocates of the destabilization of our social cohesion.

Let's give back to our soccer its greatness.

Yaounde, July 20, 2022

For the assembled members of the Executive Committee of Fecafoot

The 1st Vice President

Mrs. Céline Eko Mendomo







